

NAME:..... G8-BTVN 3 – UNIT 6-MARKS:.....

Mark the letter A, B, C or D whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|----------------------|------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>w</u> alk | B. <u>w</u> ho | C. <u>w</u> rite | D. <u>w</u> im |
| 2. A. <u>i</u> nteract | B. <u>l</u> ifestyle | C. <u>i</u> gloo | D. <u>h</u> abit |
| 3. A. <u>e</u> ar | B. <u>h</u> ear | C. <u>c</u> lear | D. <u>b</u> ear |
| 4. A. <u>s</u> ure | B. <u>s</u> ort | C. <u>s</u> oy | D. <u>s</u> oon |
| 5. A. <u>g</u> reeted | B. <u>m</u> issed | C. <u>l</u> iked | D. <u>w</u> atched |

Mark the letter A, B, C or D that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress

- | | | | |
|--------------|---------------|-------------|-----------|
| 6. A. tribal | B. experience | C. revive | D. attend |
| 7. A. staple | B. impact | C. interact | D. farmer |

Mark A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

8. Unless you _____ all of my questions, I can't do anything to help you.
A. answered B. answer C. would answer D. are answering
9. The tribal women know how to _____ these threads into nice hats.
A. weave B. practise C. celebrate D. leisurely
10. I'll give you a call if I _____ some help tomorrow"
A. will need B. need C. would need D. needed
11. Mr Buong _____ to the countryside next month.
A. go B. have gone C. went D. will go
12. My students enjoy _____ English very much.
A. learn B. learnt C. learning D. to learn
13. Ha Giang children start to learn _____ before they can walk.
A. horse riding B. riding horse C. to ride horses D. horse ridden
14. _____ month is the Hoa Ban Festival of the Thai people held in?
A. When B. Which C. How many D. How often
15. People in rural areas live _____ than those in cities.
A. simpler B. more simply C. more simple D. simpler
16. I love the people in my village. They are so _____ and hospitable.
A. friendly B. vast C. slow D. convenient
17. Ha Noi City now is _____ it was 10 years ago.
A. not as large B. much larger than C. more large than D. the largest
18. Minh: "We're going to the countryside this weekend." - Tuan: "_____"
A. No, thanks. B. You're welcome. C. How interesting! D. Thank you.
19. Life in Ho Chi Minh City is much _____ than we thought at first.
A. the busier B. the more busier C. more busy D. busier

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word

20. Tet is a festival which occurs in late January or early February.
A. begins B. happens C. causes D. ends
21. The farm and surrounding areas were seriously flooded.
A. place B. region C. space D. country

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning.

22. Do you like listening to pop music?
A. detest B. adore C. enjoy D. love
23. After a long walking, they feel tired and hungry .
A. sad B. short C. bad D. late

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer that best completes each of the following exchanges.

24. Lien and Tu are talking about their hobbies. -Lien "I like documentaries" -Tu: "____" "I find it quite boring."

- A. I'm the opposite B. So do I C. They are my favorites D. I love them so much

25. Nam and Na at the school canteen. -Na: "Would you like some ice-cream?" -Nam: "____"

- A. Yes, let's B. Yes, please C. Here you are D. I think so

Read the passage and mark A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits

When you game online, be careful when you make friends" with strangers. What should you do? Firstly, remember that it is (26).....to lie online and some of these "online friends" maybe adults

(27).....want to harm you. Secondly, never give your personal information such as your full name or your hometown. Thirdly, only play online games when you have (28).....antivirus software. In addition, tell your parents what games you are playing and what you love

(29).....them. In short, just like in the real world, you need to be careful when

(30).....with strangers.

26. A. simple B. difficult C. happy D. easy
27. A. what B. who C. whom D. whose
28. A. updated B. update C. updating D. updates
29. A. in B. to C. about D. with
30. A. to play B. played C. play D. playing

Read the text and choose the best answer for each sentence.

If you go to the U.S.A, you might find the traditional lifestyles there interesting. The United States is a large country. It is the third largest in the whole world! It is located in a continent called North America. Parts of the United States touch three different oceans. The United States has tall mountains, wide plains, deserts, hills, rivers, lakes, volcanoes, and even rainforests! People from all over the world have come to live the United States, so they live in the different lifestyles.

There are 50 states in the United States. The newest states, Alaska and Hawaii, are not connected to the other states. Alaska is the largest state and Hawaii is a chain of islands in the Pacific Ocean.

31. The United States is the _____ country in the world.

- A. second largest B. largest C. smallest D. third largest

32. Alaska is _____ and Hawaii is _____.

- A. a chain of islands, the largest state C. a chain of islands; the largest state
B. the largest state: a chain of islands D. not connected to the other states, the largest state.

33. The United States does not have _____.

- A. 50 states B. volcanoes C. mountains D. continents

34. Parts of the United States touch _____ different oceans.

- A. 1 B. 2 C. 4 D. 3

35. What continent is the United States in?

- A. North America B. Australia C. Africa D. Europe

Choose the underlined part that needs correcting in each sentences below.

36. Do (A) you enjoy (B) to come (C) on a day trip (D) to Bath next Saturday?

37. It is important for (A) parents to teach (B) their children how using (C) the Media wisely (D).

Rearrange the words to make complete sentences

38. changed/ in/ has/ a lot/ ten/ over/ Life/ the/ countryside/ past/ the/ years.

=> _____

39 this /cake/ is /that/ more/ one/ delicious/ than/?

=> _____ ?

Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the sentence before.

40. He adores playing monopoly when he has leisure time.

=> He is _____

41. The foreign language is so hard that I can't learn it.

=> The foreign language is not _____

Make sentences using the words and phrases given.

42. Nowadays/ teenagers/ rely / technology / than / past.

=> _____

43. He/ adore/ play/ monopoly / when / he / leisure time.

=> _____

44. Sit/ front / computer / all day / cause / health / problems.

=> _____

45. Living / big city / convenient / than / living / village.

=> _____

46. If / Ho Lam / convert / my document / , / it / not / be / correct.

→ _____